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.For your Calendar 
 
1st September 
Book Week 
Celebrations 
 
2nd September 
Regional Athletics 
 
9th September 
P&C Lunch 
 
14th September 
Touch Football Gala 
Day for years 3,4,5,6 
 

 
Happy  8th birthday 
to Imogen on the 1st 
September. 
 
Happy birthday to 
Ms Angel for the 2nd 
September. 
 
Happy 10th birthday 
to Brody on the 4th 
September. 
 

 

  

Welcome to Week 7 

I would like to thank the transition staff of Inverell and Macintyre High Schools 

for a very productive small schools’ transition day last week. It gave our Year 6 

students the opportunity to meet some of the staff and students who will be 

part of their high school journey next year. This week is shaping up to be quite 

busy with preparations underway for our Book Week Day on Thursday and    

congratulations to Ruby, Dom, Rocco, Fred and Daniel who are training hard for 

the Regional Athletics in Tamworth on Friday. Enjoy the touch of Spring weather 

– from Mrs Coddington.  

What’s Happening this week! 

Book Week 

Gum Flat School is celebrating Book Week this Thursday, with a costume parade 

and morning tea.  The parade will commence at 9.30am and staff and students 

would like to invite parents, carers, grandparents and special friends to attend 

the parade and morning tea which will be supplied by the staff and students.  

Mrs Irwin has great activities planned to Celebrate Book Week, If you need help 

with costumes, we have a supply of costumes at the school, please call before   

Thursday if you need to browse through the box. 

Regional Athletics 

Congratulations to our Athletics team heading to Tamworth on Friday.  Good 

luck to Fred, Ruby, Daniel, Rocco and Dom.  Thank you parents/carers for your 

support with this event. 

Legacy Week. 

Senior students will be selling Legacy Merchandise in front of the school each 

afternoon this week. Mr Rick Ellis, President of Legacy spoke to our students 

today about what Legacy stands for and how they support the community. 

P&C Lunch 

The next P&C lunch will be held on Friday, 9th September.  Order forms will be 

sent home on Thursday and should be returned by Monday 5th September. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

High School Transition Day Reflections 

 

I loved transition because there was a science class 

where our science teacher blew up a balloon with 

hydrogen and when he blew the balloon up out 

came a sphere of fire.—   Dominik Law 

 

The first day of transition was really fun and one of 

the things we did was woodwork. — Emma Wilson 

 

We had a fun time at transition, one thing we did 

was baking and we got to make bear cupcakes and 

they were yum. — Bella Latimer 

 

I loved transition because we did woodwork which 

was one thing I couldn’t wait for going to high 

school, so it was cool to do it. — Fred Miller 


